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I very much prefer mail-in voting to in-person voting! I can take my time in my own 

home and go through the candidates for each position and really give it some 

thought. I would not be able to spend 1-2 hours in a voting booth thinking about my 

choices if it were changed to in-person voting. I also consider a physical ballot to be 

more secure than an electronic one; if that is also something that is being considered. 

Thank you.  


